
Ohio 4-H Youth Development Offered Grants for 

County Horse Programs in 2015 
 

Ohio 4-H Youth Development was the winner of 2014 Charity Night at the Races, sponsored by Ohio Harness 

Horsemen's Association and Scioto Downs. Due to the winnings they received of $5,000, Ohio Youth 

Development created a mini-grant to award to five counties as $1,000 mini-grants towards counties' youth 

horse programs.  

 

The purpose of these mini-grants was to provide the opportunity for county 4-H horse programs to initate 

new/innovative horse related educational programming that will benefit their county's 4-H horse project 

members and/or volunteers, as well as the potential to share the programming idea with other counties 

throughout Ohio. 

 

 

 

  

 


